
CITY OF WALKER 
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
 

The City of Walker is soliciting bids for Municipal Garbage Collection.  A copy of the 
request for proposal (RFP) can be obtained from the City Clerk, 204 Greene St., 
Walker, IA  52352 or by calling City Hall at 319-448-4359.  A pre-proposal meeting is 
scheduled for Monday, July 10, 2023, at 10 am at City Hall.  Bids are due in Walker City 
Hall no later than 12:00 pm on Tuesday, August 8, 2023.  
 
Please mail bids to:  City of Walker 
    Municipal Garbage Proposal 
      PO Box 161 
    Walker, IA 52352 
 
Connie Helms, City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


